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BE IT REMEMBERED that the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the West 
Madison Utility District was duly convened, held, and conducted on August 13, 2024, in the 
Kearney Park Community Center at 443 Livingston Vernon Road, Flora MS, as follows to 
wit: 
The President of the Board, Larry Bennett, called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. The 
following members were present:  Commissioner Larry Bennett, Commissioner Carolyn 
Andrew, Commissioner Scott Colson, Commissioner Cordell Spires. 
 
Absent: Commissioner Joyce Monroe  
                            
Commissioner Bennett opened the meeting with a prayer. President Bennett asked for a 
RVS Report for July 2024. Acceptance and Approval of the July 2024 Minutes. Acceptance 
of May End of Month Financials. Commissioner Colson made a motion of Acceptance and 
Approval and Commissioner Andrew seconded.  
There were no customers present to address the board. 
 
Operator’s Report 

o All bacteriological samples submitted to the Health Department in July were good. 
o Sammie Brown sewer issues 
o Jetter usage and PO report provided. 

 
Old business 
Commissioner Andrews provided customer’s water bill statistics from surrounding areas as 
follow:  
Bear Creek  - $12.00 
Flora - $16.00 
Bolton - $16.00 
Edwards - $25.00 
 
Work will start in two weeks  in Magnolia Heights on Norris and Compress Street. The funds 
used to make repairs are from CBG Grant. 
 
Larry and K.T will go over to Mr. Franklin’s home and out to the lagoon to view issues 
reported. 
 
here was no motion made to go into an executive session.  
It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  

Minutes by Commissioner Carolyn Andrew 


